
 

Driffield Junior School 
Parent Staff Association (PSA) 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Thursday 27th September 2018 
 6.00pm 

 

Calling all parents, grandparents, carers and guardians of 
children at Driffield Junior School – come and join us to 

find out more about the PSA and what we do for the 
benefit of your children. 

Have your say, share your ideas, ask any questions. 

Hear about PSA activities over the past year. 

Volunteer to be part of the PSA and our fundraising 
activities. 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 


